UIIIIIIEMEDE

MEMBERS OF COUNCIL MAYOR
Patiicia Tqrtagh‘g Passio, Nick Kappatos
Council President CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER
fieanm M. Kelly 24 N. Black Horse Pike Shelley Streahie, CFO

uis R. Cepero

robor Fa!ireH Runnemede, NJ 08078 BOROUGH CLERK

John Ranieri Phone: {856) 939-5161 TAX COLLECTOR / REGISTRAR
ofn fanie Fax: (856) 939-0202 Joyce Pinto, AMC/CTC/CMR

Craig Laubenstein www.runnemedenj.org

2021 Sanitary Sewer Extension Project - UPDATE September 2023
To all the residents in the proposed area,

The Borough of Runnemede has received all the required approvals to proceed with the
project and has awarded a contract to the winning contractor. Pre-construction
meetings will be happening in early October with the project to proceed immediately.
The time frame for substantial completion will be October of 2024 barring any
unforeseen issues.

The project will be extending the current public sanitary sewer system to include the
properties on Davis Road, Sunset Road, Sunnybrook Road and Evergreen Road.

The project will include the installation of sewer mains down all roads including sewer
laterals for each property, repaving of all roads and some necessary curbing for
drainage, sidewalks, and driveway aprons. A pump station will be located at the end of
Evergreen Road. and two smaller pump stations at the ends of Sunset Road and
Sunnybrook Road.

Construction may be inconvenient to property owners. The roads will be dug up to
install the sewers, but the roads will remain open during construction for access to all
homes at all times. The contractor is authorized to widen the roadway with a temporary
bypass lane during construction. After the work is complete the roadway and any
property disturbances will be restored. However, the new roadway will be a minimum of
24" wide to allow for proper vehicle use. Any trees removed will need to be replanted as
per DEP requirements. The new locations will be discussed with property owners.

A project coordinator will be available for all residents to contact for any issues. The
name and number will be provided once the work commences.

If you have any questions, please contact me,

Mayor Nick Kappatos

Cell 609-707-3507

nkappatos@runnemedenj.org

visit our website runnemedenj.org — Public Sewer Extension Project 2021




